
On behaf oÍ the Government of Ontario, I am delighted to congratulate

Mrtr¡ KEN EvTPLoYMENT LnwYERS

on the occasion of their

20th Anniversary
I am very pleased to add to the tributes

being paid to Minken Employment Lawyers as this law firm
celebrates two decades of dedication to the principles and practíse of law.

The members of this law office
have faithfully served the citizens of Unionville and

the Greater Toronto Area with integrity and professionalism. I commend
your commitment to ensuring justice for Ontarians - the foundation of the

democratic society we have buílt together. Take pride in the knowledge
that your hard work and legal expertise have made a significant

dffirence in the lives of Ontarians.

Please accepî my best wishes

for much continued success.

a

Dalton McGuinty
Premier


